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 DOCDM-5554648 
15 August 2018 
 
Queenstown-Lakes District Council 
Private Bag 50072 
Queenstown 9348 
 
Attn: Regulatory Manager 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

QLDC DISTRICT PLAN- STAGE 2 HEARINGS STREAM 15 MATTERS 
 

I refer to the DG’s submission in February on Part 2 of the QLDC Proposed District Plan Review: stage 
2 Hearings for stream 15 matters; (Earthworks, Open space, Signs, and Transport). 
 
DOC staff have read the QLDC section 42 A reports and support their conclusions with regard to the 
Director - General’s submission. Therefore, the DG has not prepared or lodged evidence and does 
not wish to be heard on the Stage 2 hearings. If the Hearing Commissioners could be advised of this 
position it would be appreciated.  
 
Please contact Herb Familton in the first instance if you wish to discuss any of the matters raised in 
this letter at (027) 536 037 or hfamilton@doc.govt.nz. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Herb Familton 
Planner 
For Director-General 
 
 
 
 
 
 


